
Special points of  interest: 

• March 23      
Box Buildings due 

• March 31                
Zoo Trip with    
Pre-K         

• April 2      
School Holiday  

• April 23       
School Holiday  

• May 21                
K Graduation   
8:30 a.m. (more 
info soon) 

• May 27         
Early Release    
and Last Day of 
School 

Kindergarten News    March 22, 2021 
I hope you and your family enjoyed Spring Break.  I enjoyed be-
ing outside and getting my hands dirty.  
 
There are only 47 days left in this school year! Wow!! Where 
did the time go?  We still have a lot of material to cover.  We 
will continue to learn new skills, until the very last day of school. 
Your child’s attendance is very important. Let’s finish strong!  
 
With warmer weather and longer days, we all want to stay out-
side a little later.  However, please make sure your child gets 
plenty of rest.  By helping your child stay on a regular schedule 
and stressing the importance of reading homework, you are set-
ting a routine that will be carried over from year-to-year.   

New Sight Words are on the back of this Newsletter.  I have 
added the _ing word family and the following high frequency 
words: then, when, & or. 
 
Box Building Reminder: Our box town is coming together nicely. 
If your child has not brought their box building to school, 
please send it tomorrow. These buildings will be sent home this 
Friday. 

 

Zoo Trip 

We will be visiting the Abilene Zoo with our Pre-K friends on 
Wednesday, March 31.  We will leave after breakfast (around 
8:30) and hope to arrive at the zoo (around 9:40). After the 
zoo we will enjoy our lunch and play at the park that is close to 
the zoo. We will arrive back at school for our 3:30 dismissal 
time.  
Since we were unable to have a Fall Festival this year, we did 
not raise any money to help with the cost of student’s admission 
to the zoo. Please send $5.00 to school by this Friday, 
March 26.   
Each child will need to bring a lunch with 2 drinks. The drinks 
need to have lids that close. Please, no box, pouch or can drinks. 
If possible, please let your child wear a maroon shirt.  
 
Parents are welcome to join us at any point during the day.  If 
you want your child to ride home with you, you will need to sign 
him/her out on a “sign-out” paper that I will have with me that 
day.   

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

This year our Student 

Counsel will be provid-

ing and hiding  

Easter eggs for us.   

So, there will be no 

need for you to send 

any pre-filled  

eggs to school.  

Your child will need at 

basket or bucket  

for our hunt. 

We will hunt eggs at the 

Bronte Park on  

Thursday,  

April 1st.  


